
From: Giacomo DiMarco  

Sent: Saturday, May 10, 2025 8:43 AM 

To: Information <info@amaranth.ca> 

Subject: Children playing sign request 

 

Hello, I am wondering what is involved in requesting a "children playing" sign to be 

installed on our road.  There a re a few homes with young children in this location, while 

it's a gravel road, many people feel they can drive in excess of 100km as well as run the 

stop sign(2nd line and 20th side road). I am at 514609 2nd line.  

Let me know. Much appreciated  

Jack Di Marco 

 


